EC393 - Bid Deadline for 2012 European Laser Championships Extended


2nd December 2009

The deadline for bids for the 2012 European Laser Championships has been extended to 31st March 2010.

If your district is interested in hosting a European Laser Championship in 2012, please contact the European office to discuss what is involved and how the bidding process works.

To find out more about hosting a European Laser Championship in 2012,  please visit our championship bid website at:
http://events.laserinternational.org/en/europe/championship/bids

Any interested parties should contact the European office as soon as possible to express an interest.

Once all bids have been submitted, the European Region Executive Committee will assess them and make a decision before the end of May 2010.

If you have any questions, please contact the European office. 
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